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Continuing the Learning Journey!! 

 
The children are thoroughly enjoying 

being superheroes in a new role play area. 

They have designed their own superhero 

and written about what super powers they 

would like to have.  

 

I have incubated 7 bantam chicken 

eggs and they should be hatching 

next week (fingers crossed!). I will 

be bringing in the incubator and the 

eggs or the new chicks on Tuesday. 
  

This week’s learning highlights:  

• The children have been learning 

how to tell the time and they made 

their very own clocks. 

• The children have been caring for 

our plants outside by watering 

them and weeding the area.  

• In PE we practised our superhero 

moves on the apparatus. 

 

Focus on Learning 
Our new learning topic is ‘Goodies 

and Baddies’. Please link this if 

possible to ‘show and tell’. Action 

figures ARE allowed ☺ 

 

This half term the Ongar value is 

‘patience’. 

Information for Families 
 

Don’t forget: No school on Monday as it 

is a bank holiday and the school is closed 

on Thursday for polling. 

 

 
Many thanks, 
The Chestnut Team 

Special Star Learners 

 
 Tyler – For being so 

enthusiastic to learn and 
persevering to solve 

problems! 
 

Isaac – for his excellent 
reading at home and at 

school! 

 


